
BLD Contract 30254 

Update 9.30.24 

(~95% COMPLETE OF ORIGINAL CONTRACT) 

21” Dante St Segment moving forward – added to contract – Material ordered for installation – 
No schedule yet to complete work (material delivery will dictate installation)  

ALL DIGGING REPAIRS ARE COMPLETE ON THIS CONTRACT 

WATER LEAK(s): Miro St reported to SWBNO 8/2/24, 3308 S Miro St water leak reported, Fire 
hydrant by Frostop reported  

Restoration On Going next 2 weeks  

3600 Calhoun – Pouring pending weather  

Hewes Segments – restoration underway  

Vincennes Segments – Saw cut, restoration underway  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


